
 

 

   February 2024 Newsletter                                                                                                                 Thank you for being Broadway Bound!    

 

 C’mon back to Broadway Bound! 
We will be accepting new students up until February 29th, 2024.  At that time, we will need to 
“lock in” our classes and prepare our dances for the annual performance in June. If you know 
of anyone who just finished fall sports or cheerleading and would like to start taking classes, 
please let them know they still have time. Your word of mouth promotion of the studio is 
always very much appreciated. Why not share your performing arts experience with your 
friends? 

 

 
   2024 Competition Team 

   Kick-off Performance 

   February 17th 
 

Everyone is invited to a celebration of our talented Dance 
Competition Team! 

 
The team will be performing their routines at the Annual 

Kickoff Performance on Saturday, February 17th at  
1:00 pm at the Amato Theater at the Boys and Girls Club 

of Souhegan Valley in Milford. Admission is FREE! 
 

This is once again a wonderful opportunity for our younger 
students to see the bigger kids perform and see what 

others in the studio are doing.  
 

Bring them to the show to support their schoolmates and 
perhaps it will inspire them to achieve a higher level of 

performance as well as a greater appreciation of the arts. 
 

And by the way, many of our student families have told us 
that their grandparents, aunts, uncles and family friends 

have come to the annual recital and they also look forward 
to the January kickoff performance as a chance to see 

their kids performer once again during the year. 

 

Happy Valentine’s Day 



                 The Summer Schedule is here!  
Reserve now for Kids Kamp! 
Can you believe it? The Summer Schedule is created, 
published and ready for enrollment! WOW! Take a look at the 
schedule and plan ahead for your summer recreation. We will 
have a full program of Camps and Classes. And we expect all 
of our Workshops to be extremely active this summer. We have 
Day Camps as well as a three-week session of classes. There 
are guest instructors, intensive workouts, a performance 
showcase, crafts and games and many new opportunities for 
students of all ages and ability levels. Check ‘em out! Please 
read the schedule carefully and please plan accordingly. A 
$50.00 deposit will hold your place in the session of your 
choice. Be sure to sign up before classes are full.  

The Summer Schedule is here! 

 

“Like” us on Facebook: If you use Facebook be sure to "Like" us on the Broadway Bound 

Performing Arts Center page. It serves as a terrific exchange for photos, videos and a forum for opinions and good will and it is 
the timeliest source for information and announcements. 

  

  
Much love to all our student families and a very  

Happy Valentine's Day! 
 

Please help us keep the lobby neat... and clean…and safe! 

With the wet winter weather, it is particularly important that we make every effort to keep 
the studio lobby dry, and sand free. We ask that everyone please keep their coats, shoes, 

boots and bags in order.  

Avoid a tripping hazard by placing your personal items under the seat in front of you or in the 
overhead compartment. (Just checking to see if anyone really reads this stuff!) 

 

Do you need shoes?  
We ask that all registered students order the  

        appropriate shoes needed for class.   
Orders are placed once each month,  

on the 15th and are generally received the  
following week. 

 

Cancellation Policy: We would 
 like to remind you that the official source  
for studio closings due to snow or other  
inclement weather is our Facebook page or  
Website. You may also call the studio and listen  
to the recorded message. 

 

Coming this Summer! 

Enroll Now!!! 
July 1st – July 20th 

See the Summer Schedule on the website 

for more information. 

http://www.broadwayboundpac.com/uploads/1/0/8/9/108967495/2024_summer_schedule.pdf


                             Don't forget - The studio will be closed 

                           for winter break 

                                    February 24 th - March 3rdrd 
 

 

 Here they come again!!!! 

Our good friend, Roy Lightner, Dance Master and Chairman 

of the Arts Department at the University of Alabama at 

Birmingham has returned to Broadway Bound, along with 

Tony Award recipient, Adam Cates, to help “polish” 

previously choreographed competition pieces. They are 

also available for private lessons and group dances 

February 16th - February 18th.  

Hooray!!!  We love Adam and Roy!!!  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Need more information? 
Our website has lots and lots of information regarding the latest news, classes and registration. Check it out on a regular basis. 

If you have any suggestions as to how we might improve the site, please let us know. 
Privacy - Your email address will not be made available to others by us! That's a promise! 

And…if you have a question check the Website first! 
Copyright © 2024 Broadway Bound Performing Arts Center, Inc. 

The Broadway Bound Newsletter is published & edited by G.L. Smith ~ Jacksonville, FL 

 

 

Our on-line store is closed for a while. We plan to open it again in the 

“not too distant” future with a complete line of apparel, featuring the 

new Broadway Bound logo.                                                                             

Our store now proudly offers shirts, pants, hoodies, etc. direct to you 

from Champion, the sports apparel leader. Click here to access our               

new exciting line of dance attire. 

The On-line Store is CLOSED…for now! 

http://broadwayboundpac.com/
http://broadwayboundpac.com/
http://coachsassistant.gtmsportswear.com/BroadwayBoundNH

